Patricia Miner is an Enforcement Supervisor with the U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC).  In addition to supervising a unit of investigators, she manages the Phoenix District Office’s Intake Unit.  She was hired as an investigator with the EEOC in 1999 and has conducted numerous complex and simple investigations.   In 2006 she received the Chair’s Gold Medal Investigator Award, one of only 25 recipients in the agency to receive the award that year.  She is frequently requested by both private and public employers to provide training to their staff about the discrimination laws.  Prior to coming to the EEOC, Patricia worked for the U.S. Department of Justice conducting asset forfeiture investigations and the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services conducting False Claim Act investigations.  She received her Bachelor of Science Degree in Business from Regis University in Denver.
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